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Dear applicant, 
 
First of all, thank you for your interest in the Headteacher vacancy at Killamarsh 
Infants and Nursery.  
 
Our school offers a great opportunity to the right candidate. Although currently 
rated as 'Requires Improvement' by OFSTED our inspection came at a time 
when significant improvements had already been made but were not fully 
embedded. Since our inspection we have made even further progress under a 
number of temporary leadership arrangements and we are confident that 
measures are already in place to help us achieve a rating of 'Good' at our next 
inspection. However, we have the desire to move beyond that and serve our 
children and the wider community as an 'Outstanding' school. 
 
We have a forecast roll of 133 pupils for the coming year but with a number of 
housing projects planned for the local community there is significant 
opportunity for this to increase. The school has a very warm and welcoming 
atmosphere and children are both happy and hardworking. This is testament to 
the dedication and commitment of our teaching and support staff who always 
put the interests of our children first, and work well together, supporting each 
other to ensure that those children receive the best possible opportunities. 
 
We are now looking for a permanent Head Teacher to help us continue with 
our forward momentum, somebody with the drive and enthusiasm to help the 
school and our children reach their full potential. If you feel that you are the 
person we are looking for then we would be very pleased to hear from you and 
happy to arrange a preliminary school visit if you would like to find out more 
about the school and our plans. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
David J Hattersley 
Chair of Governors 


